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April 16, 2012

Peter L Michaelson

Michaelson ADR Chambers LLC
15 Holly Tree Ln

Rumson, NJ 07760-1950

Dear Peter,

On behalf of the ABA Section of Intellectual Property Law, we would like to
thank you for your distinguished participation at the 27th Annual Intellectual
Property Law Conference, March 28-30, 2012 in Arlington, VA.

Over the years, this conference has gained a reputation for superb programming,
engaging and insightful speakers, and a welcoming and inclusive atmosphere.
This year, more than 600 attendees benefited from a wide variety of preeminent
speakers presenting on various topics of IP law developments and practice points.

We appreciate you sharing your knowledge and insight for continuing the growth
of IP law and the legal profession. We hope that you will continue to be involved
with the conference in the future.

Thank you once again for your participation.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Armitage Kim R. Jessum

Chair CLE Officer
ABA Section of Intellectual Property Law ABA Section of Intellectual Property Law



